
 

 

Discontinuation of Caffeine 
Testing at UR Medicine Labs 

 

 
Date: November 29th, 2023 

 

 

Effective Date: January 3rd, 2024 
 
There are no FDA approved methods for caffeine on the updated equipment being validated at the 
Chemistry Laboratory at Strong Memorial Hospital. Beginning January 3rd, 2024, orders for this test will 
be sent to ARUP Laboratories. 
 
 

 
Please direct any questions to Dr. Victoria Zhang. 
 
 
 

From: Y. Victoria Zhang, PhD, MBA, DABCC, FACC 
Director of Clinical Chemistry Division 
Professor of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
University of Rochester Medical Center 
Phone: (585) 276-4192 
Email: Victoria_Zhang@urmc.rochester.edu 
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